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Attendance & Punctuality
Attendance and Punctuality figures for last week: - Week commencing – 12/03/2018

	
	Attendance
	No. of Late Marks

	YR
	96.98%
	8

	Y1
	93.3%
	1

	Y2
	96.6%
	             0

	Y3
	99.3%
	5

	Y4
	94.6%
	7

	Y5
	96.3%
	3

	Y6
	93.1%
	4



As a reward, on Thursday 29thMarch Year 3 may wear their own clothes for their great attendance for the 2nd week in a row, and Year 2 for having the best punctuality; having no lates ALL week, well done! 

Year 4 Drum concert.
The Year 4 children and staff would like to thank you for attending their drum concert on Wednesday. As you’ll agree the children did great and have improved immensely. 


Change of details
Please remember if you change any of your details including contact number, address etc. you MUST let the office know as soon as possible.
 


Easter Bunny Bingo
Easter Bunny Bingo was a HUGE success!!! It was a great night, and it was lovely to see so many families there. In total we raised £451.00 for our school fund so we thank you again. We can’t wait for the next one!!

Message from Wigan Council 
Due to significant changes to free school meal eligibility following the roll out of Universal Credit parents are encouraged to apply for free school meals immediately.
The Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme ends at the end of year 2 so it is essential that ALL parents of YR, Y1 and Y2 apply before the 1st April 2018. By applying before the 1st April 2018 will ensure the eligibility is protected until March 2022. Eligibility will NOT be protected if you apply after 1st April 2018.

After school Sports camps 
We have sent out letters to book on our after school sports camps after the half-term. These places are on a first come first served bases. Please hand your form and money to the class teacher or the school office.

School Rugby Team
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yesterday we had a match against St James. We narrowly lost 9-8 but each player tried their very best, and man of the match was given to Aaron Briggs – well done to the whole team.
 
Disciple of the week
This week, Mr Wilson has chosen;  

Harvey Winstanley

This person has shown through their actions that they are following Christ’s teachings.



Have a great weekend,
Mr. Wilson


“Together, we learn, love and grow with Jesus”
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